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There have been numerous comments made and questions raised with regard to side roads. It is
clear that traffic modelling has been critical to the location, design and layout of the Wood Lane
and Norwich Road junctions and their likely effect on side roads.

It is of concern that at this late stage there still seem to be inconsistencies in historic and
projected traffic figures for Taverham Road.

It is respectfully requested that the Examiner requests details of the numbers currently used by
Highways England for Taverham Road since there is some confusion as to what these numbers
are.

It is also suggested that the Examiner ask Highways England whether in their view the closure of
Taverham Road to through traffic, which would prevent rat running, would have any significant
effect on traffic movements at the Norwich Road junction.



